
 

 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 19TH – 23RD SEPTEMBER 2022 

Our Christian value this term is Thankfulness 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

28th September Nasal Flu Immunisations 

6th October KS1 Stratton Care Home visit 

21st October End of term 

31st October Term resumes 

 

ATTENDANCE BEAR 

Congratulations to Wren class who have won the attendance bear for the week commencing 12th 

September. Ernie will sit in Wren class this week. 

FLU IMMUNISATIONS 

Please can all immunisation forms be returned no later than Wednesday 21st September. 

  

DAY  WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

19th         

School Closed (Bank Holiday in memory of Queen Elizabeth II) 

TUESDAY 

20th           

3:00pm Lego ASC 

WEDNESDAY 

21st                 

3:00pm Dance ASC  

THURSDAY 

22nd  
PE Lessons 

8:00am Sports Breakfast Club. This club is free of charge with no booking 

needed but we do ask for a prompt drop-off. 

 

FRIDAY 

23rd  
PE Lessons 

 

3:00pm Sports After School Club 



 

DATA CAPTURE SHEETS/ADMISSION FORMS 

Please can we ask that all data capture sheets are signed and returned no later than 

Tuesday 20th September. If you are a new joiner in September you will not have received a data 

capture sheet but we do need your admission forms completed and signed, no later than 

Tuesday 20th September.  

In case of an emergency and the school needs to get in touch with you, it is vital that we hold 

the correct contact information. 

DANCE AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

Unfortunately, Mrs Chisholm is unable to run club on Wednesday 19th October. This session has 

been moved to Monday 6th October. 

CANCELLATION OF GLOS  

Constabulary and OPCC Open Day postponed. 

The Constabulary and Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner’s Open Day, which was due to 

take place on Saturday 17 September, has been postponed. As a mark of respect, and while the 

country is in a period of mourning, it has been decided that the event will not go ahead as 

scheduled.  

The Open Day was due to take place at Police Headquarters in Gloucester, and a new date in 

2023 is in the process of being arranged. 

YEAR 6 SECONDARY TRANSFER 

Year 6 pupils will have received their transfer to secondary school letter from Gloucestershire 

County Council this week.  

Please note the secondary school transfer application closing date is 31 October 2022. This is 

extremely important as any applications received after this date may not be processed until 

after 1 March 2023. 

YEAR 6 OPEN DAYS 

Deer Park 

The first of our two Open Mornings at Cirencester Deer Park School was originally planned for 

Monday 19 September 2022.  However, following confirmation of the date of the Queen’s 

funeral, which is a Bank Holiday, this Open Morning has now been moved to Monday 3 October 

2022. 

The other previously scheduled dates are unchanged, so the full list for Open Events at Deer 

Park is now: 

 Open Mornings: Tuesday 20 September and Monday 3 October 2022 – 9.15am – 11.00am 

(arrival between 9.10am and 9.30am) for a tour of the school with a pupil guide 

Open Evening: Wednesday 28 September 2022 – 5.30pm – 8.00pm (arrival between 5.30pm 

and 6.45pm) with presentations in the Main Hall at 5.40pm, 6.20pm and 7.00pm 
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